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I want my doctor to make decisions on my health, not a corporation.  "for profit" 

decision making is never made in the best interests of the patient.  Corporations 

(private interests) only care about their bottom line regardless of the human cost.  

This has been proven repeatedly (hi, opioid crisis!) 

 

Only medical personnel should have say in my health care. That should not be tied to 

companies that do not have my health in mind.  

 

Please support this bill. Get corporate interests out of my medical care.  


